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The Ohio Attorney General’s Bureau of Criminal Investigation and Franklin County Coronet’s Office are
seeking assistance to identify a female who was located deceased on May 17, 1998. The female was located on
the 2000 block of Hardy Parkway St. in Columbus, Ohio. She was wearing black pants, a black shirt, and a
beige and blue vest.

The image shown is a post-mortem image completed by an Ohio BCI forensic artist. Anyone with
information is asked to call Ohio BCI’s Criminal Intelligence Unit at (740) 845-2406 or the Franklin County
Coroner’s Office at (614) 525-5290.

Jane Doe Demographics

Date Recovered: May 17, 1998

Gender: Female

Race/Ethnicity: African American

Estimated Age Range: 19-40

Height: 5°3”

Weight: 100-110 Ibs

Hair: Black

Eyes: Brown

Clothing: Black pants, black shirt, & beige and blue vest

SMT: 1/4in. scar on left eyebrow, two 1/2in. scars on left knee, two

6in. scars in the lower abdomen, one 1/2in. scar on her left elbow, one

1/2in. scar on her right thigh, and one 1/2in. scar on her left armpit.

About BCI CIU

The Criminal Intelligence Unit consists of Criminal Intelligence Analysts and a Criminal Intelligence
Analyst Supervisor. Analysts are located in BCl London headquarters, as well as regional offices in

Youngstown, Bowling Green and Richfield. The members receive and fulfill requests from BCI Agents,
local, state, federal law enforcement agencies and task forces. Our mission is to predict and expose
criminal activity in order to prevent, eliminate or neutralize the activity.
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